
 

CBCS Office 02/01/2024 

 

CBCS mail id and mobile number verification- Admission Batch 2023 
 

 

Dear students, 

 UG and PG 2023 Admission batch students are kindly requested to register  for 
their CBCS login at the CBCS site on http://cbcs.sriramachandra.edu.in  . 
A student may use their unique id (Registration number/ Roll no.) and Date of birth to 
provide and authenticate their valid email ids (RollNo@SRIHER.EDU.IN) 
and mobile number.  This will be used during elective registration. Kindly advise 
students to complete this process on or before  9.am on 08/01/2024. 

Please sensitise the students that mobile number and mail id cannot be changed 
once registered.  

 Note: Elective registrations will be permitted for all semesters ONLY after this 
process. 
 


